
 
    

 

Sandwell Community School, Main School Centre of Learning, Westminster Road, West Bromwich, B71 2JN 
Tel No: 0121 521 1542 | e-mail: enquiries@sandwellcs.org.uk 

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER:  Mr Kevin Morgan 

 

18 February 2022 
 

Dear Parent/ Guardian 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of two INSET days and share with you our new website. 

New INSET Days 
Sandwell Community School, like all schools has 5 INSET days during an academic year.  SCS will be closed to students 

on Monday 28th February and Tuesday 1st March to enable the staff to receive the latest Behaviour and Trauma training 

to support all of our students to achieve their potential.  This will leave just 1 day for INSET and I will inform you of this 

as soon as the plans for Examinations become clearer.  If you would like to request work for these days, then please 

contact the Centre of Learning where your son/daughter attends or read on……………. 

New WEBSITE 
SCS has launched its new website.  Check this out at https://sandwellcs.org.uk/ 

Let us know what you think and what further content you would like to see.  Students can access the student portal 

and gain access to loads of learning resources 24/7, using their login details. 

 

Enjoy the February half-term break.  When we reopen on Wednesday 2nd March, I WOULD LIKE TO REMIND ALL PARENTS 

THAT SCHOOL BEGINS AT 9:00AM AND ALL STUDENTS ARE EXPECTED TO REGISTER AT THIS TIME WITHIN THEIR FORM ROOM.  A breakfast 

club is available before 9am.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Kevin  Morgan 

https://sandwellcs.org.uk/

